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Southern Paverty Law Center
400 Washington Avenue
Montgomery, AL 36104
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June 4, 2018
Dorothy Graham
Graham Family Foundation
544 617 Street
Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Ms. Graham,

We received the generous $18,000 grant from the Graham Family Foundation for the
Southern Poverty Law Center on 5/31/18. We deeply appreciate this special contribution for our
work fighting for children’s rights in the Deep South.

Through your support for data analysis, we are building comprehensive campaigns to stop
the school to prison pipeline, litigating against the worst school districts, and working on legislative
advocacy to limit or end cotporal punishment and exclusionary discipline.

You have our deepest gratitude for your generosity and your partnership in this important
work.

Sincerely,
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